
 
 

January 27, 2011 

 

 

Steve Magner 

Manager of Code Enforcement 

City of Saint Paul   

Department of Safety and Inspection (DSI) 

375 Jackson St, Suite 220 

St. Paul, MN 55101-1806 

 

 

Re: 472 Concord Street 

 

On January 18, 2010, the WSCO Building and Land Use Committee approved a motion 

to request the City of Saint Paul provide a 120 day extension on the repair or removal 

order to the Guadalupe Alternative Programs (GAP) for 472 Concord Street. The 

extension would allow GAP to develop a site plan for the reuse of this parcel. 

 

GAP plays an important role on the West Side by offering youth access to employment 

and training opportunities. Providing an extension will ensure that GAP continues to be 

successful in their endeavors moving forward. 

 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Elena Gaarder 

Executive Director 

West Side Citizens Organization 

 

 


